December 22, 2020 / Volume 6 Issue 12.2

Bentley Books & Bits

Bentley Memorial Library
206 Bolton Center Road

Bolton, CT 06043

860-646-7349 / Fax 860-649-9059
bentley@biblio.org

Visit our website

In case of inclement weather, library closing information can be found on WFSB Channel 3.

Due to the increase of COVID-19 cases in the area, the Town of Bolton has decided to CLOSE Bentley
Memorial Library to in-person, internal appointments through Sunday, Jan. 17.
YES! OUTSIDE PICK UP WILL STILL BE AVAILABLE DURING THIS TIME.
To schedule outside pick up, email bentley@biblio.org or call 860-646-7349.

PROGRAMS FOR THE NEW YEAR:

Children's Zoom Storytime
Thursdays, Jan. 7, 14, 21, 11:30 a.m. to noon

Join us on Zoom for storytimes celebrating the new year. Children of all ages are welcome. Register by
calling 860-646-7349 or email bentley@biblio.org. We will send you a Zoom link. Happy New Year!

Want to learn more about white-tailed deer? Curious about how they change and adapt to the seasons?

Join us on Zoom

Tuesday, Jan. 19, 6:30-7:30 p.m.

White-tailed Deer in Fall and Winter
with Master Wildlife Conservationist, tracker, and Bolton resident Ray Hardy

To register, call 860-646-7349 or email bmlreference@biblio.org.

Adult Zoom Book Discussion: “"The Future is Here"”
Please contact the library to reserve a copy of the books and to receive the Zoom link. John Valeri of
Portland, Conn., will be the discussion facilitator. Join us for this thought-provoking series.

Thursday, Jan. 14, 7:00 p.m.: “1984,” by George Orwell
Thursday, Feb. 18, 7:00 p.m.: “Brave New World,” by Aldous Huxley

Adult Zoom Paint Night: Snowflake Bowl
Thursday, Jan. 28, 6:30 p.m.

Paint Night pro Lindsey Hottin of Lindsey's Craft Studio will bring
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out the artist in you! Join us on Zoom for fun and laughs as we
create a snowflake bowl. Pick up your Take & Make kit at Bentley
Memorial Library -- curbside. You provide the paint brushes, we'll
provide the rest, including the bowl! Spaces are limited. To reserve
your spot call 860-646-7349 or email bmlreference@biblio.org.
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